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PROPERTY WORK DAY 

Saturday, January 13th – 8:00-Noon.   Help is needed and 

appreciated! 

 

FELLOWSHIP TIME 
Don’t forget to sign up to host Fellowship.  The list is posted on the 
window by the office.  This gathering time is an opportunity to visit with 
your church family and is fun for everyone.  Choose which month works 
best for you! 

 
COUNTERS NEEDED 
Counters are needed for the months of:  March, April, May, 
June, July, August, October, November and December.  
There is a sign-up sheet on the office window. 

 
MEETING REMINDERS: 
Property Committee Meeting – Noon- Sat. Jan. 13th  

Elders Meeting – Sun. Jan. 14th at 2:00 PM 

Membership Committee Meeting 4:45 PM Tues. Jan. 16th 

Worship Committee Meeting 5:30 PM, Tues. Jan. 16th 

Stewardship Committee Meeting 6:00 PM, Tues. Jan. 16th 

Administrative Board Meeting – Wed., January 17th at 7:00 PM. 

 

THURSDAY AROUND THE TABLE - TAT 
TAT will be having soup the next several weeks.  Join 
us in worship, fellowship and food on Thursdays at 
6:00 PM. 
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http://www.mountcarmeldisciples.com/
mailto:fcc803@gmail.com


SERVING IN JANUARY 
Deacons:  Gary Bellessa, Marilyn Bellessa, Kim More,   
                Jessica Williams, Bill Hackler, Kelsey Phelps 
Custodial Deacon:  Jon Mayhue 

  Communion Preparers:  Ginger Boewe & 
                                                       Debbie Lathrop 
Sanctuary Straightener:  Eudine Tyler 
Elder on Call:  

                               Acolytes:  Luke Hipsher & Emma Mayhue 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~  
   OFFERING – Dec. 31, 2017                 OFFERING – Jan. 7, 2018 
General                       $1,589.65                General                     $3,090.00         
Sunday School                  10.00                Sunday School                 5.00               
Fellowship Time               29.00               Blessing Basket                3.00                                                 
Christmas Offering           26.00               Brown Bag Buddies    400.00                                                                         
Mission Trip Fund          100.00     Website                         100.00 
Total:                             $1,754.65              Fellowship Time            29.00                                                     
M=                                                               MidWinter Retreat        20.00 
                                                                     Initial Offering               32.00 
                     Outreach                           8.00          
                     Total:                        $3,687.00 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~    

Bette Jo Love, Julius, Jason Fiero, 
Charlene Daniels, Paul Wilson, Greg 
Urbanski, Emily Ewald, Laverne 
Sherman, Sylvia Spencer, Julia 
Corwin, Bob Nix, Jim Warmoth, Mary 
Faye Wyatt, Don Mann, Global 
Refugee Crisis, Betty & Mike Foshee, 

Joan Hackler, Fred Jackson, Devan Swift, Myrtle Hocking, Betty 
Taylor, Gloria White, Jennifer Koonce,  Elaine Spencer, Bob Onyett, 
Mary Jo Birley, Dorothy Chapman, Bill Beesley, our country, it’s 
leaders, all servicemen and women; natural disaster victims.               
*The Prayer List is periodically updated.  Let us know if someone needs 

to be put back on.   

 

 
 

 
  
  
 
Thank you to the church for the Chamber of Commerce gift certificates.  
We will enjoy them. 
                                                                        Jim and Jackie Summers 
 
               Thank you to First Christian Church and to the Choir for the gifts 
at Christmas!  The generous expressions of support are 
heartwarming.  Wishing each of you a happy and blessed 2018! 

                                                                     Marilyn Hocking 
 
Thank you to the choir for the generous monetary Christmas gift.  

It will be put to good use.  Thank you to the church for the Chamber of 
Commerce certificates.  All very appreciated.                        

                                                                      Gary Hargett 
 
Thank you so much for including the shelter in your Alternative 

Christmas Fair.  We so appreciate Bill Berry heading that up for us and we 
are very grateful for the donations.  Although we can’t thank each donor 
personally, please pass our sincere thanks along.  Wishing you a very 
Merry Christmas and a Blessed New Year!   

                 The Wabash County Animal Shelter Buddies 
 
Thank you for the financial support the First Christian Church 

(DOC) has given the Wednesday’s Child program this year.  In 2017 your 
funds were used to help provide emergency dental care for approximately 
25 school aged children from low income families who have had painful 
dental conditions or is a threat to their general health and well-being.  The 
local dentists work closely with schools and local health and social 
agencies to make sure that children have the required dental examinations 
for school. 

Respectfully,   Sandra K. Ward, Wednesday’s Child Board Chair   

 
CAUGHT DOING GOOD……………………….. 
 
Bell Ringing- Luke, Ty & friends, Jim, Jackie, Kate, 
Ginger, Kelsey, Marilyn, Doris, Gayle, Trudy, Swifts, 
Mayhue’s. 
 
Tim Wiser trimming our landscaping. 


